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Kelsey, president, Planned Parenthood Exposed, to meet with the mayor and
commissioners have not been granted.
Additionally, formal requests to appear at
any full commission meeting by Ron Kelsey have not been granted. 

Individuals have communicated with the mayor and commissioners and requested
that Planned Parenthood be
denied a Certificate of Occupancy and they have also
requested that new ordinances be adopted to restrict Planned
Parenthood from
locating in residential areas and nearby schools.

There has been a general lack of
response by the mayor and commissioners and a lack of meetings scheduled with
Ron Kelsey to discuss this urgent matter. The only response received by Ron
Kelsey was from Chuck Stites, 7th

District Commissioner of the
Unified Government of Wyandotte County/Kansas City, Ks. Commissioner Stites has
publicly stated… “I support the efforts to prevent the licensing of this
type of facility in Wyandotte County.”  

Other than the affirmative response from
Commissioner Stites, the otherwise general lack of response raises the
question
as to why these responses are not occurring on such a controversial topic with such
high community
interest as a Planned Parenthood abortion clinic? This also
raises a fair question as to whether Planned Parenthood
has spent monies to
influence the mayor and commissioners? It is well-documented that Planned
Parenthood
spends millions of dollars each year to gain influence with politicians.
The answers to these questions are
unknown.

Perhaps the general lack of response is
due to perceived legal constraints by the Unified Government. However,
this is first
a moral issue, not a legal issue, that should guide our elected officials.
Factually, Planned Parenthood
kills an innocent human being with every
abortion. Such a fundamental fact should guide the elected officials first
on
how to act. An abortion business is dramatically unlike any other business in
existence and should be treated
uniquely with that in mind.

Planned Parenthood Exposed is committed
to battling the plans for the Planned Parenthood clinic in Kansas City, Ks
by
engaging the residents of Kansas and Missouri to oppose this planned abortion clinic
which will conduct its
business with pregnant women living across a multi-state
area. “We stand opposed to Planned Parenthood plans in
Kansas City, Ks and its
involvement in the business of killing unborn children” said Ron Kelsey,
president of
Planned Parenthood Exposed.

-more-

Planned Parenthood Exposed is a
non-profit corporation dedicated to educating the public about the evils of
Planned Parenthood including its business of killing unborn children and its promotion
of sexual immorality to
youth. Find more information about the Stop Planned
Parenthood in KCK campaign at
www.PlannedParenthoodExposed.org .

 

 

If you would like more information about this topic,
please call Ron Kelsey,
President of Planned Parenthood
Exposed at 913-908-8290 or email at ronkelsey10@gmail.com.  
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